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Canadian Podiatric Medical Students
Complete Four-Month Clinical Rotation at
New York College of Podiatric Medicine 

Eight senior podiatric medical students from the Université du Québec à Trois-Rivières (U.Q.T.R.) 
recently completed a four-month clinical rotation at the New York College of Podiatric 
Medicine’s (NYCPM) clinical a�liate, Foot Center of New York, as well as in three di�erent 
departments at hospitals a�liated with the college. The clinical rotation is part of U.Q.T.R.’s 
program in podiatric medicine, which was founded in late 2003 through the e�orts of an NYCPM 
graduate, Dr. François Allart, in cooperation with the faculty and administration at NYCPM.  The 
U.Q.T.R. program draws on a number of resources at NYCPM, and is the �rst D.P.M. program in 
Canada, as well as the �rst French-speaking D.P.M. program in the world.  

Pictured are, left to right: NYCPM’s Dean of Student Services Laurence J. Lowy, D.P.M.; Hon. Louis L. Levine, NYCPM 
President and CEO; students Duy Francois Tran, Marilyne Chiasson, Anton Hajj, Julie Gauvreau, Aissam Jerraf, Yoan 
Blondeau, Lounes Laoudi, Guillame Buithieu-Legault; and NYCPM’s Vice-President for Academic A�airs and Dean, 
Michael J. Trepal, D.P.M.  


